
Faculty Recommendations/Dispositions Required for Teacher Admissions 

Effective March 2021, students requesting admittance into any Professional Educator 
Program will be required to have one faculty recommendation on file, instead of three. 
The additional dispositions will be collected and reviewed throughout the students’ 
clinical experiences and student teaching semester.   

●​ Instructors in the introductory courses (EDU 250, SMED 101, or AGED 250) will 
complete this teacher admission recommendation for their students each 
semester. 

●​ If a student transfers to WKU and has already completed the equivalency of EDU 
250, SMED 101, or AGED 250 at another college or university then the WKU 
School of Teacher Education instructor who has that student in class during their 
first semester at WKU will be asked to complete the recommendation.  

●​ If a student completed EDU 250 in high school as a dual credit course, then the 
WKU School of Teacher Education instructor who has that student in class during 
their first semester at WKU will be asked to complete the recommendation.  

 

 

 

 


